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Hello, 

We provided information regarding PG&E's Wildfire Safety Project in September.  We have
received an official notice from PG&E and wanted to forward that to all of you.   

If you have any questions there is a phone number and an email address provided within the
notice. 

Thanks
Wanda Lenhardt
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